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Philadelphia Insurance Companies Proudly Sponsors Nonprofit Innovation Awards
 
Harrisburg, PA,  February 22, 2010, Philadelphia Insurance Companies (PHLY) is proud to be a 
supporting sponsor of the 11th Annual Nonprofit Innovation Awards, which recognizes and honors 
501(c)(3) organizations in the central Pennsylvania region for demonstrating innovation in their daily 
operations.  The award-winning organizations will be announced at a breakfast on February 24, 2010 at 
the Valencia Ballroom in York, PA. 
 
Nonprofit organizations from a number of central Pennsylvania counties will be evaluated based on their 
innovation in the categories of Brand Identity/Unique Marketing Campaign, Collaboration, Management 
Operations and Programs and Nonprofit Leadership Excellence.  The Nonprofit Innovation Awards were 
created in 2000 by the Central Penn Business Journal in partnership with the Foundation for Enhancing 
Communities, the Lancaster County Community Foundation and the York County Community 
Foundation. 
 
As a leader in the nonprofit insurance industry, Philadelphia Insurance Companies celebrates charitable 
organizations which that demonstrate forward-thinking and inventive business strategies. “Philadelphia 
Insurance Companies is honored to support the Nonprofit Innovation Awards and we commend all 
honorees for their progressive business practices,” commented Sean Sweeney, Executive Vice President 
& CMO. 
 
Philadelphia Insurance Companies, a member of the Tokio Marine Group, designs, markets, and 
underwrites commercial property/casualty and professional liability insurance products incorporating 
value added coverages and services for select industries. In operation since 1962, the Company, whose 
commercial lines insurance subsidiaries are rated A+ (Superior) by A.M. Best Company and AA- for 
counterparty credit and financial strength by Standard & Poor’s, is nationally recognized as a member of 
Ward's Top 50 and National Underwriter’s Top 100.  The organization has 50 offices strategically located 
across the United States to provide superior service. 
 
To locate the office nearest you or for more information, visit us on the web at www.phly.com or contact 
Heather Barron-Bowlin at 877-562-2342 ext. 8223.  
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